CARP: A New Vision of Aging for Canada
Chapter #36 Barrie and Surrounding Area

August 17, 2020

To Whom It May Concern

We would like to acknowledge the assistance we received from the Georgian College
Students working through Barrie HomeShare iCo-op in our time of need this year.

Unfortunately, due to Covid 19 we had to replace the person handling and updating
our website with little warning and in these challenging times our resources were
limited.

| reached out to Martin Rochon, Social Impact Projects Coordinator, Centre for
Changemaking and Social Innovation at Georgian College, to request his possible
assistance in finding an answer to our need for updating our CARP Chapter 36, Barrie
and Surrounding Areas website.

I cannot stress enough how the immediate and competent response from Martin
Rochon and his students solved our dilemma in our time of need.

Sincerely,

S oener

Gwen Kavanagh

Chair, CARP Chapter 36
Barrie and Surrounding Area
705-252-4756

barrie@carp.ca
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